Learning Disability Partnership Board

A new learning disability partnership board has been developed this year.

The purpose of the board is to improve outcomes for people with Learning
Disabilities and their families by:

e Developing and delivering an Adult Learning Disabilities Action Plan

e Ensuring the effectiveness of the Action Plan against commissioning
intentions.

e Ensuring the Adult Learning Disabilities Action Plan remains focused on local
needs within Hillingdon.

e Capturing the engagement of the widest possible range of service user and
carer views to inform decision making where appropriate.

A Terms of Reference has been developed and shared with the new members which
will be put into easy read format.

Work is underway with our LD partners to develop an expert reference group to
enable people with Learning disabilities to join the board in a meaningful way.

Easy ready letters are being developed to send out to providers to seek service user
involvement.



